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Upcoming BAHA 
Events 

 

Hockey Registration 
opens – TOMORROW  

 

BAHA Annual Golf 
Tournament – August 
22. Registration to open 
very soon.  

 

BAHA Summer Camp 
w/ Brennan Evans – 
August 11 – 15 

Register here: 

https://go.teamsnap.co
m/forms/471342 

 

POSTPONED – BAHA 
FATHER’S DAY 
FACEOFF 
BALLHOCKEY 
TOURNAMENT – STAY 
TUNED FOR NEW 
DATE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

REGISTRATION IS HERE! 
Opens on Tuesday, June 3 for new Beaumont residents and 

returning BAHA members. Please register between June 3 and 
July 1st. Registration for new applicants on our waitlist will 
become available as of July 2. Please share this information 

with all your friends. New applicants will be reviewed on July 
2 after our returning members have registered. 

 
There will be links posted on www.baha.ab.ca for registration, 

conditioning camps and goalie development. 
 

NOTE: This year, registration for house conditioning camps for 
U9/U11/U13/U15/U18 will be posted with a separate link. Be 

sure to complete BOTH registrations to ensure your child’s 
spot. 

 
If you have any questions, please reach out to the Executive 

Administrator at administration@baha.ab.ca 
 
 
 

 

VOLUNTEER SHIFTS: 
- Golf tournament shifts – coming soon 
- Evaluation shifts – will be posted early August 

To see what shifts are available - 
https://www.baha.ab.ca/volunteerslotshttps://www.baha.ab.ca/volunteerslots 
 
Volunteer questions – email vp-admin@baha.ab.ca 

 

https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/471342
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/471342
http://www.baha.ab.ca/
https://www.baha.ab.ca/volunteerslotshttps:/www.baha.ab.ca/volunteerslots


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BAHA CONTACT INFO  
 

PRESIDENT 
Matt Metcalf 
President@baha.ab.ca 
 

VICE PRESIDENT ON-ICE 
Adam Hand 
vp-operations@baha.ab.ca 
 

VICE PRESIDENT OFF-ICE 
Roxanne Robb 
vp-admin@baha.ab.ca 
 

SECRETARY 
Tanya Kearsey 
secretary@baha.ab.ca 
 

TREASURER 
Erin Marsh 
treasurer@baha.ab.ca 
 

ADMINISTRATION 
Shea Hand 
administrator@baha.ab.ca 
 

ICE ALLOCATOR 
Lisa Miller 
Ice-allocator@baha.ab.ca 
 

FEMALE DIRECTOR 
David Fleming 
Female-director@baha.ab.ca 
 

U18 DIRECTOR 
Dan Milburn 
U18-director@baha.ab.ca 
 

U15 DIRECTOR 
Shaun Berube 
U15-director@baha.ab.ca 
 

U13 DIRECTOR 
Jake Quast 
U13-director@baha.ab.ca 
 

U11 DIRECTOR 
Chris Bouyea 
U11-director@baha.ab.ca 
 

U9 DIRECTOR 
Pat Kehdy 
U9-director@baha.ab.ca 
 

U5/7 DIRECTOR 
Brandon Sweezey 
U7-director@baha.ab.ca 
 

EQUIPMENT DIRECTOR 
Jonathon Hart 
Equipment-director@baha.ab.ca 
 

FUNDRAISING DIRECTOR 
Sara Foster 
Fundraising-director@baha.ab.ca 
 

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR 
Emily Sampson 
Tournament-director@baha.ab.ca 
 

REFEREE-IN-CHIEF 
Lance Hyndman 
Referee-in-chief@baha.ab.ca 
 

AA DIRECTOR 
Jamie Huxley 
aa-director@baha.ab.ca 
 

GOALIE DIRECTOR 
Abudi Radwan 
Goalie-director@baha.ab.ca 
 

COACHING DIRECTOR 
Steve Thackeray 
coaching@baha.ab.ca 
 

Welcome all new Board 
Members  

 

A big thank you to all our new members for joining us 
for the 2025/2026 season of hockey. We look forward to 
working together to make it an unforgettable season for 

all our BAHA families 

 
David Fleming - Female Director 

 
Brandon Sweezey - U5/U7 Director 

 
Jonathon Hart - Equipment Director 

 
Sara Foster - Fundraising Director 

 
Emily Sampson – Tournament Director 

 
 

Please take note that some of our existing 
members have taken on new roles. 

 
 

And a very much heartfelt farewell out to our 
exiting board members: 

Marcie Kagi 
Richard Hamula 

Charli Meyer 
Dayna Bourrie 

Olivier Goudreau 
 

Your time and commitment to BAHA never went 
unnoticed! 
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BAHA Annual Golf Tournament 

 

GOLF TOURNAMENT VOLUNTEER SHIFTS ARE COMING SOON. 

Keep your eyes open and get your volunteering out of the way 
early. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If  you have any 
comments or 
suggestions on the 
program, Surge by 
BAHA, please 
contact our 
Female Director 
David at  
Female-
director@baha.ab.
ca 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Introducing David Fleming as our new Female 
Director 

While David is new to the Female Director Role for BAHA, he certainly isn’t new to 
BAHA. David started his time with BAHA in 2008 as Head Coach for Initiation. 
David continued his time with BAHA coaching his daughter for the next 8 years. 
David also was Equipment Director for BAHA. In 2017 David’s daughter 
Jacquelyn, decided to play for Leduc’s NCI AA Team and David applied and was 
awarded the Head Coaching Job. David took the team to provincials twice 
receiving silver medals both years. In 2017-2018 David was awarded the coach of 
the year for Hockey Alberta U15 AA League. That same year David was selected 
as a coach for Alberta Challenge which is the tournament Hockey Alberta has 
each year for the top U15 players across Alberta. David’s familiarity with female 
hockey extends into Spring Hockey where David coached Coed Teams for 2 years 
and Female Teams for 5 years. David and a friend formed a U18 Spring team with 
the top players in Northern Alberta which won several tournaments across 
Canada and virtually all players received post-secondary scholarships. David 
experience also includes working his family hockey school, occasionally teaching 
power-skating, 2 years as Director for Edmonton White Junior Oilers (Female 
U18AAA) and as female hockey scout for UBC the past 3 seasons. Last year David 
provided individual training to U18 female players looking to play at U18AAA level 
and was an assistance coach with the BAHA’s U13AAA team that won a provincial 
championship. And to add a few more interesting facts, his Dad is inducted in the 
Alberta Hockey Hall of fame and his daughter has a hockey scholarship with UBC.  

David is encouraged with the growth in female hockey in Beaumont since his 
daughter played and as indicated, his priority is to continue to grow the female 
game and ensure female players reach their goals and have fun playing the game 
the love. 

Welcome David! We look forward to seeing what you can help the 
Female Program achieve this coming season. 

 

SURGE Female Hockey Program 
e. 

mailto:Female-director@baha.ab.ca
mailto:Female-director@baha.ab.ca
mailto:Female-director@baha.ab.ca


  

BAC 
COMMITTEE 

BOARD 
CONTACTS 

 
PRESIDENT 
Matt Metcalf 
president@baha.ab.ca 
 
 BAC DIRECTOR 
Jamie Huxley 
jhuxley@baha.ab.ca 
 
BAC COORDINATOR & 
REGISTRAR 
Lisa Miller 
lmiller@baha.ab.ca 
 
U11AA/U15AA 
DIRECTOR 
Jamie Baker 
jbaker@baha.ab.ca 
 
U13AA & TECHNICAL 
DIRECTOR 
Scott Hayes 
shayes@baha.ab.ca 
 
U16AA/U18AA 
DIRECTOR 
Alex Pheasey 
apheasey@baha.ab.ca 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Beaumont Athletic Club 

BAC registration opens on June 3, 2025. The link for 
the BAC AA Tryout can be found on our website 

at www.beaumontathleticclub.ca under the 
registration tab. 

All Conditioning Camp and Evaluation Schedules 
have been posted to the website under the 

Evaluations tab, Conditioning Camp and Evaluation 
Schedules. 

 
If you have any questions regarding BAC Tryouts 

please contact Jamie Huxley at jhuxley@baha.ab.ca 
or Lisa Miller at lmiller@baha.ab.ca 

 

 

 

BAC REGISTRATION IS ALSO HERE! 

mailto:jbaker@baha.ab.ca
http://www.beaumontathleticclub.ca/


  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


